
  
 

  
  
  
 
 

 
    Sahuaro Finals Update December 19, 2023 
 

Dear Sahuaro Students and Families, 

This is a friendly reminder that our school will be following the Final Exam Bell Schedule tomorrow and 
Thursday. Please keep in mind that there is a no-backpack policy in place for these days and our teachers have 
been instructed to limit the use of hall passes to maintain a conducive testing environment. Tomorrow, 
periods 1, 3, and 5 will meet, while Thursday periods 2, 4, and 6 will meet. Dismissal time is set for 12:15 pm, 
and there will be no lunch service provided on either day. 

  

Final Exam Schedule 

Period 1 / 2 (70 min) 8:35 – 9:45 

Period 3 / 4 (70 min) 9:50 – 11:00 

Period 5 / 6 (70 min) 11:05 – 12:15 

No Lunch   

  

Our Spring Semester begins with a packed schedule.  Here are some events to keep in mind for when we 
return from our Winter Break: 

• Our first day back to school is Monday, January 8  
• Winter Formal will be Friday, January 12 
• Mar�n Luther, Jr. Day is on Monday, January, 15 
• Our Winter Spirit Assembly (Assembly I Bell Schedule) will be on Friday, January 19 
• We will have a Sahuaro Meet Yourself Day to showcase specialty course offerings for next year during 

the week of January 22 
• Counselors start to visit classes for 2024-25 course selec�ons the week of January 29 

Thank you, 

Roberto A. Estrella, Principal 
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